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May 1, 2020 
Dear families, 

Our administration and teachers will soon begin to place students into classrooms for next year. 
If you would like to share your thoughts on your child’s learning characteristics, please respond 
to the following questions and email your reply to your child’s current teacher no later than May 
15th . Your response is not required; this is strictly voluntary on your part. Should you choose to 
participate, we will use your comments as placement is considered; however, please note that 
this is not an opportunity to request a specific teacher for the upcoming year. This is only to 
acknowledge what you perceive as your child’s learning style, strengths and weaknesses. 
Thank you very much. 

Schuylerville Elementary School Student Information Form 

Due by May 15, 2020 

*Please respond to these questions to be considered. 
Student’s name: _______________________________________________________ 

Present teacher: _______________________________________________________ 

The Schuylerville Elementary School believes academic excellence and high achievement result from 
well-balanced classes. Parents have an opportunity to help ensure the classes are balanced by providing 
input into the process. Please DO NOT request, positively or negatively, individual teachers on this 
form. Thank you. 

A) Please describe your child’s personality, learning style, and any other valuable information 
that will help us make a positive classroom placement. 

B) Please explain any extraordinary circumstances relevant to your child’s placement. 

C) Please include parent’s name and daytime phone number in your email. 


